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Good Morning

Living very near to the proposed route and particularly after a very wet spell which has flooded my fields I am
very concerned about
loss of good farming land from an inevitable
increase in water run off.

Secondly the 50 mph speed limit imposed on
this stretch has resulted in a big drop in accidents.
Could speed cameras not be put in place.  Kirkby
Thore has benefitted from their installation.

Please consider the environment when planning
fine details.  Travelling to Birmingham we are given. 50mph speed limits for air quality which must be given
priority over a minimum reduction
in any journey time.
With kind regards




